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Mission & Goals:
It is the mission of the Southwest High School Booster Club to provide financial support and the parent/student involvement necessary to maintain quality sports programs.

The primary mission of the Southwest Guilford High School Athletic Boosters Club is to: 

· Support athletic and academic excellence for all student athletes.
· Promote active and involved parent and community leadership.
· Promote sportsmanship and provide supplementary financial support to all Southwest Guilford High School athletic teams. 
The primary goals of the Southwest Guilford High School Athletic Boosters Club is to: increase the active membership of the Club.  We strongly encourage friends, family and community businesses to join the Southwest Athletic Booster Club and attend monthly Booster Club meetings.  We strive to create positive public awareness of Southwest High School and our Athletic Program, in which we hope to attract and increase attendance at all athletic events.
FINANCIAL – Combined Booster Clubs
The booster club each year contributes funds to the Southwest High athletics department for the needs of each sport that otherwise would not be available.  Our combined running budget is roughly $200,000, primarily raised from gate receipts, advertising, concessions, fundraising and Booster Club memberships.  Primarily, the monies of the booster club will be expended for:
·  1. Capital improvements of athletic facilities.
·  2. Maintaining and repairing equipment.
·  3. Necessary purchases for athletic teams.
·  4. Awards, banquets and recognitions.
MEETING TIMES
The primary booster meetings are the first Monday of the each month at 7:00 (unless otherwise noted) in the Media Center.  The Lacrosse booster meetings are held when deemed necessary or at the least, 3 times per year. All parents and anyone interested are invited to attend.
WHY SHOULD YOU JOIN THE BOOSTER CLUB?
To maintain comprehensive, quality and competitive sports programs for you, your athlete, the school and the Southwest High community. Your experience, expertise, enthusiasm and financial support are appreciated!
MORE WAYS THAN ONE TO HELP!
In addition to your financial contribution, you can support the Boosters in other ways:
1. Volunteer to work before, during, and after athletic events.
2. Become a corporate sponsor.  For more information, contact Brindon Christman at 336-819-2978 or Christb2@gcsnc.com.
2015/2016 Men’s Football Financials:

The 2015-2016 school year has been another successful year for the SWHS Varsity and JV Football Teams. During this past year, through Membership, Apparel Sales, Donations, Fundraisers and our Annual Reverse Raffle/Silent Auction, we have generated $20,970 in revenue for use by the Football program at Southwest. Below are some Key Fundraising Income/Expenditures that are designated to help and improve our Student Athletes.
Fundraising Income
· Advertising Revenue $5,120

· Discount Card Fundrasier $4,568
· Concessions $3,039
· T-Shirts For Cancer $1,950

· Compass Rose Events $1,525
· Reverse Raffle $1,440
· Spirit Wear $1,340

· Donations received $980
· Kona Ice Truck $640
· Membership Income $290
· Candy Bars $78
Expenditures

· Equipment Purchases $6,307
· Meals and Refreshments $6,172

· Resale Items $3,360

· Coaches Apparel and Cancer Shirts $2,347
· Software $1,399

· Field Improvements of $1,000

· Competition Expense $300
· Travel $ 980

· Donations $150

· Uniforms $210
· Awards/Sr. Night $1,792 
· Supplies, Sales Tax, and Other $403

· Team Shirts $339

· Coaches Training $251

· Reverse Raffle Tickets $200
Year End Financial Totals:

The financial status for the booster club remains strong.  We started the year with $7,003 and ended the year on June 30, 2016 with a positive balance of $2,967. 
Final Thoughts  -

As our 2016-2017 Football Season approaches, this will begin my 3rd year on the Booster Board and I am extremely proud of what we have accomplished in just a few years. I feel as a team we have been able to build our Football Program and hope we will continue to do so each year. All of our success could not be possible without our parents, coaches and players. I am excited to see what this season holds for the Southwest Football Program
Respectfully Submitted,

Elizabeth Siler
President, SWGHS Varsity/JV Football Booster Club
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Please Visit our Website @ Cowboysports.org
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